
 

The Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

February 3rd, 2019 
 
 

 

Mass Intentions 

MON FEB 4        Weekday 
         8 am                             Patrick Burk 

TUE FEB 5           St. Agatha, virgin & martyr 
                                      8 am                              Regina Anderson 

WED FEB 6      St. Paul Miki & companions, martyrs 
              8 am               Dr. Burt Bloch 

THU FEB 7         Weekday 
                                      8 am                                Ann Wendler 

FRI FEB 8         St. Jerome Emiliani 
                            St. Josephine Bakhita, virgin 
        8 am                      The Poor Souls 

SAT FEB 9     Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
        5 pm                 Sylvia Froehlicher 

SUN FEB 10     Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
         9 am                                  John Mullowney 

 

 
 

In Our Parish 
 

February 5
th

 Parish Council Meeting              7:00 pm 

February 6
th

 Religious Ed. elementary            6:00 pm 

February 6
th

 Religious Ed. 7
th

-10
th

                    7:00 pm 

February 9
th

 Confession                                                                       4:00-4:30 pm 

 
 

 

Offerings 
 

Snow days with cold days all week. 

Updates will be in next week’s bulletin. 

 

 

 

Office: info@greenlakecatholic.org 
Bulletins & schedules: www.greenlakecatholic.org 
Religious Ed: religious.ed@greenlakecatholic.org 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Fifth Sunday in  
Ordinary Time 

February 9th & 10th 
 

Liturgical Roles 
 

LECTORS  5 pm           Bev Teachout  

                 9 am           Mary Stasek 
                         

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS 

                                       5 pm      Bill Riebe, Amy Polcyn 

                        9 am   Rita Thrasher, Betty Keipe 
 

USHERS                 5 pm                 Dave & Pam Nawrocki 

                         9 am      Francis Cyr, Cindy Mullowney 
 

SERVERS      5 pm               Felicia Ciukaj  

                        9 am              server needed 

 

 

2019 Annual Catholic Appeal  

Diocese of Madison 

On February 17th the Annual Catholic Appeal 
begins. You will be hearing from a variety of 
sources. More information will follow in the next 
few weeks, including an envelope for 
contributions and a brochure in the bulletin.  

Please make checks payable to:  

Diocese of Madison 

The goal set for our parish by the Diocese is 
$17,449 

 

 
 

 

PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR SICK AND RECOVERING 
Joe Lettenberger, Ed Wabiszewski, Don Froehlicher, 
Bud Larson, Judy Egbert, Mary Bloch, Sandy Lange,  

Tom Gnewuch, Barb Johnson 
 

 

 
 
 
 

The Prayer Line is for anyone, for any reason, who 
needs a prayer. To add your intentions to the prayer 

line, please call Mary Stasek at (920) 294-6304. 
 

mailto:info@greenlakecatholic.org
http://www.greenlakecatholic.org/
mailto:religious.ed@greenlakecatholic.org


 

CCW News 
 

Dear Parishioners, 
 

I recently spoke to Bob Lang, Executive Director of 
Fr. Carr’s Place 2B (https://fathercarrs.org). My 
mission was to contact him and hear his suggestions 
for a Council of Catholic Women Lenten Service 
Project benefitting Fr. Carr’s.  He suggested a 
project that would be a huge challenge for a small 
parish, namely to provide two sets of bunk beds for 
their facility in Oshkosh.  These beds would have a 
twin bed on top and a full bed on the bottom (see 
examples below).  As a first step, we are asking if 
anyone in the parish would have one to sell or 
donate to help with this project.  Do you know 
someone in your family, a friend or a community 
member who could help with such a purchase or 
donation?  Finally, is there anyone able to build 
these beds at a reasonable cost?  These are just our 
first steps in this project.  Thank you for your 
consideration. 
 

Elaine Riebe, Service Chairperson 
920-294-4312 
 

      
Wood twin over full                   Metal twin over full 
 

 
 

CCW News 
Please join us on February 12th, 2019, for our 
membership meeting with guest speaker, Fr. 
Michelu Ragola.  We also welcome Gail Olson who 
will give a short presentation on mental health. 
 

Vespers: 6:45 pm 
Speakers: 7:00 pm 
 

A short meeting will follow and, as always, 
refreshments will be served.  Hope to see you there. 
 

 

Year-end Contribution Statements are 
available in the parish hall, on the table. Please pick 
them up at your convenience. 

Thank you for your generosity and continued 
support of our parish, visiting missions, and the 
diocesan collections. 

 

Food Pantry Volunteers Needed 

The Green Lake County Food Pantry is looking for 
people to help with the many activities required to 
provide food to needy families.  

Volunteers are needed to help at the Food Pantry, 
500 Lake Steel Street. The pantry is open every 
Tuesday from 10:00 to noon to distribute food. 
Volunteers arrive between 9:15 - 9:45 a.m. and stay 
until noon to 1:00pm.  

Volunteers are also needed to help with food 
delivered to the pantry. These deliveries occur 
routinely on Mondays and Thursdays from 9:45 to 
noon. There are also other deliveries scattered 
throughout the month at various times.  

Another volunteering activity involves using your 
car to drive to locations that either donate food to 
the pantry or collect food donated to the pantry. 
These locations include the Library and Piggly 
Wiggly in Princeton, Webster’s in Ripon, and 
Crossroads Market and Fortifi Bank in Green Lake, 
to name a few.  

For more info, please contact Kathy Mulhern, CSW 
Nutrition/Volunteer Coordinator/Aging Unit at: 
920-294-4070. 

 

 
 

TOGETHER ENCOUNTERING CHRIST 
RETREAT 

 

St. Clement in Lancaster, March 8th, 12:00 pm 
through Sunday, March 10th, ending at 3:30pm. 

 
 

TEC is centered on the Paschal Mystery of Christ.  It 
is especially designed to help us grow in our love for 
Christ and our Holy Catholic Church. It is an 
amazing experience for the young at heart who are 
15 years of age or older.  
 

This is also a 'shout out' to those of you who have 
already experienced a TEC retreat and would like 
to help with this one.  Fr. William Vernon is the 
Spiritual Director.   
 

Jeff Davis is the lay Director and can be reached at 
262.483.7867 or davisjs@tds.net . 
 

Applications and more information about TEC can 
be found at www.MadisonDiocese.org/TEC or by 
contacting Marie Lins at the OEC at 608.821.3135.  
 

mailto:davisjs@tds.net
http://www.diocese.org/TEC
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